
Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you for the guidance of submission! That's very clear and helpful.  

Here I need to clarify with you that this manuscript has gone through a complete review and 

revision process of language proofreading. We believe that the language quality meets the 

standard of your journal. However, at the moment we don't have the certificate from the 

language service agency which is not a standard requirement for publication in many other 

high quality journals.  

Please have a brief look of our manuscript first. We believe there is no obvious flaw in 

language. Thank you for your kind consideration! 

 

Best regards, 

Yingbin Hu 


